
Saturday December 8th was the Acheron Hall 
Christmas party. It was very well attended by 
50-60 adults and children. As promised there 
was a visit from Father Christmas who 
arrived on the Acheron fire truck and gave 
presents to some very excited children. 

The weather stayed fine although very hot to begin with, and a most enjoyable picnic was had by all. 
Some hearty carol singing finished off the evening - led by Penny Rush.
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Email us if you have any news for the next newsletter on 
acheronhall@gmail.com

President’s Christmas Message

Acheron Hall Christmas Party

n behalf of the Hall bush fire plan up-to-date and ready for 
committee I wish all implementation should the situation arise.OAcheron residents and the  And for those of you who will be travelling to 

wider community a very Merry visit family and friends, or on holiday, we ask 
Christmas and I trust that the new you to take the greatest of care on your journey, 
year will bring the health, wealth to ensure that your arrive back home safely.
and happiness that you seek.

Cheers
It goes without saying that over 

John Thorp   President – Acheron Hall Committeethis festive time that we will need to keep our 

Acheron Hall Working Bee
The Acheron Hall working bee was well attended on Sunday 25th November, and we were delighted to 
have so many hardworking community members present - not just the Hall Committee. Lots of jobs 
were completed and the morning ended with a very tasty sausage sizzle.
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